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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Leith Approaches Diving Operation 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around Friday 12th September, diving operations shall 
commence in and around Leith Approaches for period of approximately 14 days. Diving shall take place 
24 hours a day during this period. 

 
The vessel “Willsupply” (pictured above) shall assist the diving operation and shall display lights and 
shapes as required by international regulations as well as maintaining a listening watch on VHF 16, 71 
and 12. 
 
A 500m exclusion zone shall be in effect around the Willsupply whilst divers are in the water. 
 
Forth & Tay Navigation Service will liaise with planned shipping to ensure the approaches are clear for 
vessels transiting to and from the Port of Leith 

 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
Nos 10, 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 72, 78, 87, 90, 93, 98, 100 and 108 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by:  

Michael Gibson  

Marine Manager – Port of Leith & Granton 

 

 


